## **Meeting Minutes**

## General meeting March 8, 2008

The meeting was called to order at 9:30am

The following officers were present

Tony Gallo -President

Andy Brennan – Vice President

Bill Lander - Treasurer

Don Rogers –Secretary

The following members were present

Gene Kenner, Dave Tapper, Bob Van Der Walt, Paul Genshaw, Paul Gaugush, Guy Gottschalk, Ron Burn, Jung Lee

Bill Lander gave the treasures report as follows

Balances as of 2/29/08

Checking \$2874.95 Savings \$8281.80 CD (as of 2/19/08) \$5823.49 CD (as of 2/29/08) \$5062.63 Total Savings \$19,131.12

Slo Airport Day may be canceled due to construction at the airport. If Slo doesn't have the Airport Day, we will check with the Passo club to see if we can piggyback on theirs.

The lock combinations were changed today

We received a bid on repairing and painting the trailer in the amount of \$5000.00. This raised the question if we wanted to spend that amount. After a lively discussion, the options boiled down to the following

- Minimal Repairs
- Replace Trailer Note below
- Continue to use trailer as is
- Full rebuild at \$5000
- Use enclosed awning over picnic tables for meetings

Andy Brennan moved that we have the guy who gave the \$5000 bid to meet with the committee to detail what will be done and what needs to be done.

Motion was passed

We still have some delinquent dues.

The hotline phone number was discussed. It has not been updated and should not be use for now. Contact a club officer if any issues come up.

Ron Burn announced that two previous, long time club members have passed away. Tom Bade and Peter Tevelly

The meeting was adjourned at 10:30

Submitted by Don Rogers, Secretary